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N E W S F L A S H 

 

Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

 

You might be aware that nationwide protests began in Iraq on Friday October 25th. The situation at Umm Qassr 
Port is unstable and leaded to closures of all port terminals. Currently all operations are stopped and no cargo 
deliveries can be arranged. Vessels are not operated for the time being and no new incoming vessels are allowed 
to enter the port.  

Furthermore deliveries inside Iraq are restricted due to road blockings and the fact that trucks are unable to enter to 
the cities.  

For security reasons the Iraqi government declared curfews in major cities such as Baghdad and Basrah.  

We are going to keep you updated on the further development and are ready to support and assist in case of any 
questions.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
M.G. International Transports  
 
 
 
Disclaimer: 
All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make use of part or the information without our written approval. The information in this publication are based on today’s information and are 
subject to change without notice. Details are given without responsibility

 

 
 


